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Offices and Health Centers to Close for Required Staff Training on May 10 
 

DECATUR, Ga. – Due to an agency-wide staff meeting, all DeKalb Public Health offices and regional 
health centers will be closed to the public on Fri., May 10. 
 
Normal hours of operation will resume on Mon., May 13, at 8:15 a.m. 
 
For more information regarding the DeKalb Public Health’s programs and services, visit 
dekalbpublichealth.com or call 404-294-3700. 
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